
March 1, 2023

To whom it may concern,

This letter is on behalf of a student athlete I have coached for over 3 years, Cody
Campbell. I would like to express my utmost confidence in this left handed pitcher/1st
baseman in his ability to work hard, improve and succeed. As a student, he is always
on top of his classes and grades. As an athlete, he is one of the most promising left
handed pitchers I have seen in a long time. From his work ethic to his stamina, down to
his ability to control all of his pitches, he has become a dominant starter. He is constantly
improving and working on his craft.

His ability to control the game, hold runners on, keep his emotions in check and spot up his
fastball, curveball and change-up, only come around once in a while. I have been coaching high
school baseball since I hung them up after college in 2009 and with his mechanics, ability and
baseball savvy, I promise you, he will be a major contributor to your team.

He works hard in the off-season to constantly improve. He does private lessons with me and
trains in the gym. He is motivated and determined to reach his goal of playing baseball at the
collegiate level.

It is with 100% confidence that I recommend Cody Campbell for a spot on any college baseball
team. You would be lucky to have him. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Travis Flowers
tflowers480@gmail.com
(480) 577-8871
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